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A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Greenville was held on March 21st, 2022 at 6:00pm 

at Pioneer Hall for the purpose of working in conjunction with the Planning Board on Solar Law 

adjustments.  All Board members were present as well as Attorney Tal Rappleyea (via teleconference), 

Planning Board members: Don Teator and Will Bardel, and five guests.  Supervisor Macko opened the 

meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6:00pm. 

The Town Board and Planning Board members alternated reading line by line the draft of LOCAL LAW #2 

OF 2018 AMENDING ZONING LAW TO MODIFY SOLAR FACILITY REGULATIONS.  No major changes were 

made.   

Supervisor Macko thanked the Planning Board for their effort and diligence with this project on behalf of 

the Town Board. 

Councilman Bear moved, seconded by Councilman Bensen to schedule a Public Hearing on Monday April 

18th, 2022 at 6:30pm regarding amending zoning law to modify solar facility regulations.                 

    Carried 5 ayes 

 There being no further business Supervisor Macko adjourned this meeting at 6:39pm. 

 

  

       ______________________________ 

       Jessica K. Lewis, Town Clerk-Collector 

______________________________Supervisor Macko 

______________________________ Councilman Bear 

______________________________ Councilman Bensen 

______________________________ Councilman Richards 

______________________________ Councilman Rauf (arrived at 6:23 pm) 

 

 

 


